
Chair Nosse, Vice-Chair Goodwin, Vice-Chair Nelson,
and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in strong support of House Bill 2048. This
bill is essential for improving access to behavior analysis
intervention services for the people of Oregon. By
establishing criteria for the registration of behavior
analysis interventionists and creating a process for
provisional registration, this bill will help ensure that
individuals seeking these services have access to qualified
professionals who have received proper training and meet
the necessary requirements. The fingerprinting and
criminal records check provisions also provide an added
layer of safety for those receiving behavior analysis
services. This bill is a positive step forward in improving
health care in Oregon and I urge the Committee to move it
forward.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Devon Lawson-McCourt
Vida, Oregon


